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Student Attendance

Big Sky School Glendale School

August: 99.5% August: 95.4%

September: 97% September: 97.1%

October: 97.7% October: 93.7%

November: 96.6% November: 96.9%

December: 98.5% December: 88.10%

January: 99.47% January: 97.62%

February: February: 

March: March: 

April: April: 

May: May:

Staff Attendance:
August-81%

September-94%
October-93%

November-96%
December-91%
January-98%

Strengths:

Tammy Hall-Reagan held our first counseling session at Big Sky & Glendale Schools the 
last Friday of January.  Students and staff are looking forward to her monthly visits!

                                                       Concerns/Needs:

No at this time.

Glendale Colony School
Submitted by: Cindy Show



Greetings from Glendale,

First of all, I apologize for not sending a December board report but I would like to thank 
district members, Mrs. Guardipee-Hall, Leah Whitford, and Jimmy and Mable Running Fisher for 
attending our Christmas program. Also, a special “Thank You” to Jimmy for playing Santa 
Claus. I know it’s a late thank you but we want you to know the students, colony members, and I 
appreciate your attendance

Second quarter report cards were sent home on January 19th. The students are 
progressing well and on target for the end of the year benchmarks. They also completed their 
mid-year Aimsweb testing and writing assessment. I am so pleased with their results. 

Mrs. Shea had her library visit on the 5th where she read a variety of books to the class 
and shared pictures of her trip to France. The GNP rangers had their monthly visit and did a 
very interesting presentation on bear hibernation. We are pleased to have Mrs. Tammy Hall-
Reagan on board as our school counselor. Her first visit was on the 26th where she did a 
wonderful presentation on bullying. Wishing you all a healthy and happy new year.

Your partner in education,

Cindy Show
Glendale teacher

Big Sky Colony School
Submitted by: Ellen Christoferson & Jackie Racine

Happy new year! We have completed our Aimsweb testing for all students.  We are very 
pleased with the amount of effort the students are putting into the test and how seriously they 
are taking it.  We have almost completed the WIDA tests, but have had a few technical 
difficulties.

The rangers about bear hibernation.  The students even got to listen to a sound bite of a 
bear snoring.  They were very very excited to hear it.  The rangers talked about the heart rate of 
the bear in hibernation and showed the students how to take their own pulse.

Our report cards are completed and sent home with the students. We have received a 
lot of positive feedback from the parents.

Our new counselor, Tammy Hall-Reagan gave our students a lesson on emotions and 
read them a story about tattling.  It was very informative in educating the students about when 
and why to tell others and when to keep it to yourself.

Jackie Racine
Ellen Christoferson




